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	Recap of 2017

We kicked of the boating season during the Memorial Weekend with the annual Blessing of the Fleet and steak roast. Half way through the summer, we mingled around HLM drinking & eating while playing a hand of poker. We cruised to the Kelley's Island and enjoyed a FANTASTIC meal catered by Seaway Marina. Some of our members traveled up the Detroit River, touched the blue cool waters of Lake Huron and spent a weekend at Detroit Yacht Club Towards the end of the season, we gathered at the pool house for an outstanding Clam Bake prepared by our members. The final social event was the Holiday Dinner Party at Sawmill Creek Resort.




			
	
	







	



		 






	[bookmark: _GoBack]2018 Looking Forward

The current Bridge Officers are looking for new members willing to work with them side by side this coming year to take the over the reins in 2019. If you have any interest please contact Vince or Michelle Konopka. Keep in mind that some of the current Bridge members have been sitting on the
Bridge for several summers.
You should have received via email an invoice for the 2018 dues. As we approach our tenth year, there will be a few changes.
· Resident HLM Members $75.00
· Resident HHH Members $100.00
· Non-resident Members $200.00 
· LYC members will no longer receive a discount on fuel purchases at HLM and on food purchases at the Viking's Den.


Commodore - Carl Ezell
    sonacatt@yahoo.com
    
Vice -Commodore - Bob Miller
    Matt985@roadrunner.com

Fleet Captain - Vince Konopka
     vkonopka@msn.com

Treasurer - Nancy Young
     nancyyoung5555@gmail.com

Secretary – Michelle
      vkonopka@msn.com
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